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www.worlddayofprayerforvocations.com 

—please ensure that the following items are in your bulletin and/or are also 

ANNOUNCED.  

*For the city **For all parishes in THE DIOCESE 

This will ensure that the same information is being heard across the diocese. THANK YOU 

 

 Discernment Weekend Poster 

 After the Storm Event Poster 

 2018 Marriage Preparation Poster- Love Transformed 
 

 Email Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd”  

514-900-0130 to join Flocknote – it is an email and text messaging tool created 

for churches, ministries, teams and other community organizations. It helps to 

communicate with the people by sending a simple text message. Please join us in 

keeping up with all the diocesan news.  

 

  National Liturgy Office has informed us that pre-orders are being accepted 

at for the following:

 Order of Christian Funerals: Supplement for Celebrations with Cremated Remains 

 Excerpts from the Roman Missal 

 ORDO 2018-19 (English Version #182-437) 

If your parish would like to have a copy of any of these publications, please email Teresa Phillippe 

reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca .   

 

2. Join local members of Development and Peace-Caritas Canada (D & 

P-CC) as we view and discuss the new movie entitled: After the Storm - Building the Pope 

Francis Village on April 27, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the Conference Room at the Diocesan Pastoral 

Centre (6500 Southridge Drive).  

 

http://www.worlddayofprayerforvocations.com/
mailto:mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca
mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
https://esubmitit.sjpg.com/cccb/index.aspx?component=ProductDetails&id=182-440
https://esubmitit.sjpg.com/cccb/index.aspx?component=ProductDetails&id=182-439
mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
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Together we will follow 550 families trying to rebuild their lives and their communities. Super 

Typhoon Haiyan tore through the Philippines, not only did it destroy everything in its path, it also 

laid bare the layers of injustice faced by poor communities. D & P - CC supporters immediately 

opened their hearts in solidarity with their sisters and brothers in the Philippines. 

 

With its partners, Urban Poor Associates (UPA), NASSA-Caritas Philippines, the Archdiocese of 

Palo and the Congregation of the Holy Redeemer, Development and Peace-Caritas Canada formed 

a consortium to find land and manage an ambitious project in building a new village. The Pope 

Francis Village is an ongoing experience for both the community and Development and Peace-

Caritas Canada.  
 

See trailer https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mmWj3Cd5QWw for more details and more 

information contact Dick Mynen at 250-565-4764. 

 

3. The 13th of May is the 

anniversary date of the apparition of Our Lady to three shepherd children (Lucia, Francisco, Jacinta) 

in the small village of Fatima in Portugal in 1917. 

The Portuguese-Canadian Community in the city will gather together in a Eucharistic Celebration on 

Sunday, May 13, 2018, 11:00 AM at Sacred Heart Cathedral. Immediately following the Mass, there 

will be a procession. All are invited to join in this celebration.  

 

As we honour the Blessed Virgin Mary, let us continue to ask her to intercede for us. 

 

4. will be held on May 18-20, 2018 at 

Camp Morice, Fort St. James. See poster for details. 
 

 

 Deacon Ken Anderson will be 

ordained on June 8, 2018, 7:00 PM at Sacred Heart Cathedral.   

More details to follow. 

 

 

DATE:    May 4—6, 2018 

LOCATION:  Domano Renewal Centre, Prince George, BC 

REGISTRATION FEE: $250/couple (includes workbooks, 

materials, facility, snacks, two breakfasts, and one lunch) 

 

ACCOMMODATIONS ON-SITE:  $130.00/couple  

(includes two nights’ single bed accommodations with sink in each 

room, shared bathrooms; men’s building and women’s building; 

limited rooms available)  

 

REGISTER ONLINE: http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/2018-marriage-preparation-registration/ 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: Call Fr. John at 250-964-4424 ext. 2203 or email 

mailto:jgarden@pgdiocese.bc.ca  
 

PLEASE MAKE CHEQUES PAYABLE TO: RCEC 

There are a limited number of rooms available.  

Bookings are based on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Book early if you wish to have accommodations at the DRC 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mmWj3Cd5QWw
http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/2018-marriage-preparation-registration/
mailto:jgarden@pgdiocese.bc.ca
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6. 
 

 

 
CATHOLIC INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS- Prince George  

 Teacher Positions – Continuing and Limited Duration 
 

Details of these positions and application process can be found at: 

http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers 

 

 

 

1.  Light refreshments are provided. A suggested 

donation of $5 per session is requested to help cover costs.  For those of you who feel called to 

greater community and a deeper faith life, please come! Newcomers are always welcome to 

attend. Previous sessions of New Life in the Spirit are available online through the Diocese of 

Prince George website, at http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/evanandform/ 

Final session of New Life in the Spirit Scripture Study: 

SESSION 12: 

Wednesday, April 25 @ 10:30 AM, Christ Our Saviour Parish 

Thursday, April 26 @ 6:30 PM, Domano Renewal Centre  
 

FINAL RETREAT:  
May 25 – 27, 2018, Domano Renewal Centre (more details and registration soon to 

come!) 

 

2. Please 

pray for our youth as they gather to experience 

this exciting weekend.  

 

 

http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/ecwmv-event/camp-morice-summer-camps/
http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/ecwmv-event/camp-morice-summer-camps/
http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers
http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/evanandform/

